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UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS

Applications for undergraduate scholarships awarded by UNB for 
1991-92 are now available at the Undergraduate Awards Office, 
Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building. One application covers 
all undergraduate scholarships awarded by the University. 
Applicants are encouraged to return their applications directly to the 
Awards Office as soon as possible for processing. The deadline 
is Anril IS. 1991. however students are urged to complete their 
applications in advance of this date.

Ï
Charity Ball at UNB

The University of New Brunswick's Board of Proctors wishes to cordially invite the public to-attend 
their annual Charity Ball, to be held on January 26th at 9 p.m.
The Charity Ball will feature the music of the renowned Fredericton High School Jazz Band and 
proceeds will be donated to the Huggy Youth Treatment Centre.
Tickets are now on sale and are available at The Body Shop at the Fredericton Mall, Buyers Beacon at 
the Regent Mall, Pic-n-Puff Shoppe in York Plaza, Mazzuca's Variety Store, FHS Student Assistant 
Office, and at UNB from the Electrical Engineering Office, the Alumni Building, and Student Union 
Office.
Contact Tami Geldart at 450-6595 or Lori Love at 457-3424.

Exhibits of the 
rom 10:00 a.m.

UNB/UMO SCHOLARSHIP

Two/2 Scholarships/Exchanges are available for UNB students to 
attend the University of Maine in Orono for One Year, 1991-92. 
Scholarship includes: Full Tuition plus $500 Canadian for travel 
More information and application forms available at:
International Student Advisor's Office, Room 18, Alumni 
Memorial building.
Application Deadline: Friday, February 8,1991

NEW PROCESSING FEE FOR 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENT AUTHORIZATION

ncis 457-2748;

Forward Through the Past!

The Anthropology Department at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton will host the new 
year's first meeting of the New Brunswick Archeological Society on Saturday, January 19, at 1:30 p.m. 
in Room 5 of Tilley Hall.
The meeting will feature the first in a mini-series of presentations on the prehistory of New Brunswick. 
Patricia Allen, of the New Brunswick Department of tourism, Recreation and Heritage will give a slide- 
illustrated talk about archeological finds in the province from the earliest projectile points up to the 
introduction of pottery. The presentation is open to the public and free of charge.
The meeting will also discuss the formal structure of the Archeological Society. For further 
information about this meeting and the New Brunswick Archeological Society, call Frances Stewart at 
the UNB Anthropology Department in Fredericton, 453-4975.

CK

The Federal Government has passed a policy which will require 
immigration officials to charge a processing fee of $75.00 for 
extending International Students' authorization.
We were informed of the above at the CBIE (Canadian Bureau for 
International Education) Conference in Halifax that as of April, 
1991 Canadian Immigration will begin charging a $75.00 
processing fee every time international students extend their student 
authorization.
CBIE has been lobbying against this policy. International students 
who have comments or suggestions in writing on the new policy 
please send it to the International Students' Office, c/o Kay 
Nandlall and I will pass them on to CBIE.
It is important for International Students to request of immigration 
that their student authorization cover, if possible, the entire time of 
their studies at the University of New Brunswick.

CS A executive World Religion Day

The Bahai Community of Fredericton is organizing a public meeting jn observance of World Religion 
Day on the theme "The Contribution of Religion to World Peace". Speakers from various invited 
denominations will address the topic.
Place : Nashwaaksis Junior High Auditorium 
Date : Sunday, January 20,1991 
Time: 7:00 p.m.
Refreshments served.
Everyone welcome!

1CAMPUS MINISTRY
University Service Opens New Office

The counselling services department of the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton, which serves 
both UNB and St. Thomas University, has established a part-time office on the STU campus.
The new office, located in Room 3A of the STU Administration Building, across from the registrar's 
office, opened on Jan. 7 for the convenience of STU students.
A counsellor will be available in the new office for general counselling services on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 1:30 to 4:00 p.m. A native student adviser will staff the office during the same hours 
on Mondays and Wednesdays.
Students can avail themselves of services in the new office by dropping in to see the counsellor or, if 
they prefer, by calling the main Counselling Centre at 453-4820 to make an appointment. Located in 
UNB's Alumni Memorial Building, the Counselling Centre continues to operate from 8:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, and remains available to UNB students and those from STU who 
would prefer to see a counsellor there.
In addition to counselling services, the Counselling Centre houses the Career Library, a resource library 
with a professional librarian available to help students find appropriate career information.

6 and get 2 free
Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building Room 3

Coffee. Cookies & Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 2:00 - 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cookies and talk about what's important. Jan. 18, 
"Testament: The Gospel Truth" Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 
Bridges House, 2:30 p.m. All Welcome.
Spaghetti Suppers: Every Friday 5:00 p.m. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All Welcome.
Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship: Meets every Wednesday 
evening at 7:30 p.m., in Senior Common Room, McConnell 
Hall.
Bible Study. Exploration of the meaning of the Creation Story in 
the Biblical book of Genesis. Wednesdays 3:00 p.m. Campus 
Ministry Office.
Non Denominational Christian Mediation Group. Find your own 
inner PEACE in the prayer of silence that John Main taught. 
Come to a non denominational Christian Mediatation Group. 
Meets every Wednesday 8:00 p.m. in Silverwood. For more 
information, call Kathleen Crowley 450-9623 
Marriage Preparation Workshop. Contemplating marriage? UNB 
Campus Ministry is planning another one-day "workshop" on 
marriage preparation to be held on Saturday, January 19, 1991. 
Call Campus Ministry Office for more information.
Weslevan Church. Those wishing transportation to the First 
Wesleyan Church (on the Trans-Canada) may board the Trois van 
outside the SUB on Sunday mornings at 9:30 a.m.
Alcoholics Anonymous. Held every Monday, Wed., and Friday 
from 11:30 to 12:15 p.m. in Room 150 Singer hall. The 
meetings are open and people are free to come and go as they wish. 
Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Monday-Friday, 11:30; 
Sunday Masses 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 a.m., Wednesday and Thursday, 
12:30 p.m. Old Arts Chapel
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Calendar of Events - January 1991

January 20 - Hockey Games at the Aitken Centre. Fredericton Canadiens vs New Market 6:00 p.m. 
453-3555
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January 24 - Cine'-Centre pre'sente: "Pluie Noire." Au Centre communautaire Ste-Anne. 19h30. 
Pour information contactez Gerard S irais au 457-1882 ou 453-3042
Hockey Game at the Aitken Centre. Fredericton Canadiens vs New Market 7:30 p.m. 453-3555
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Jan. 24 - Feb 2 - (Excluding Jan. 27th) Theatre New Brunswick presents: "Bodertown Cafe." At the 
Playhouse. 8:00 p.m. 458-8344
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